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I am writing in support of HB 3076.  Why would we not want to study the 

establishment of having a state gun dealer licensing program?  In fact, I don’t believe 

this bill goes far enough.  However, a study would provide greater insight into any 

loopholes or gaps in our current system and help strengthen our current laws and 

regulations.  Thank you for your consideration. 


